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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

July 8, 1966

Mr. Thomas M..Gray

The Hartford Insurance Group
655 BRroadway

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: $5,000 One-Well Plugging Bond,
EPROC Associates, SW SE,
Section 3, Township 29 North,
Range 16 West

Dear Mr. Gray:

We have your letter dated July 7, 1966, wherein you
request cancellation of the above-captioned bond.

Enclosed please find a copy of a letter written to
EPROC by the Supervisor of our District #3 Field Office. Once
the principal complies with the requirements listed in the en-
closed letter, the plugging report will be approved and the
bond will be cancelled. _

Very truly yours,

I. R, TRUWJILLO
Administrative Assistant

IRT/og

cc: 01l Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico




